
Everything you should know about the newly-revised 
MDOT LAP NEPA Application

 

You’ve been hearing it over and over again for the last year, but it’s 
finally here: the revised application for the Michigan Department 
of Transportation (MDOT) Local Agency Program (LAP) 
National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA)! Get acquainted 

with the user friendly new environmental application. Learn about the  multiple tools and 
guides MDOT LAP and the Environmental Sensor Station (ESS) have compiled to assist you in 
completing your environmental evaluation. Come, join Eric, Lynnette, and Mark for an overview 
of the application and for tips on how to navigate the new requirements and process.

Presenters

Eric Costa |  Lynnette Firman |  Mark Harrison
     View presenter bios.

* Required for fulfillment of continuing education. The Center for Technology & Training’s continuing education policy is available ctt.mtu.edu/ContinuingEducation.
No shows or cancellations within three business days of the session will be charged the full registration fee. Substitutions will be accepted.

Registration*
No cost to attend. Register online at http://ctt.nonprofitsoapbox.com/2019mdot-nepa. Questions? E-mail ctt@mtu.edu.
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MDOT NEPA Documentation for 
Local Agencies

WEBINAR: Thursday, February 14, 2019 — 9:00 - 10:00 am
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Presenters

Eric Costa is the MDOT LAP National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) coordinator. He assists the LAP with 
environmental reviews to ensure projects are meeting the environmental standards/considerations set forth under 
NEPA. Costa holds a bachelor’s degree in Urban Planning and Design and a Master’s Certification in Geomatics 
from Eastern Michigan University. 

Lynnette Firman, PE, Lynnette M. Firman, PE, is the urban project development engineer for the Michigan 
Department of Transportation (MDOT) Local Agency Programs (LAP), a position she began in 2015. In this 
role, Firman works with the environmental and funding aspects of local agency projects. Firman’s MDOT 
career began in 2007 in the Traffic Safety area, and she rotated through various units before permanently 
working in Pavement Markings. She moved to the LAP as its safety engineer in 2012. Firman is a 2002 gradu-
ate of Michigan Technological University and holds a bachelor’s degree in Civil Engineering. 

Mark Harrison, PE, is the project development engineer for the Michigan Department of Transportation Ru-
ral and Bridge units. He has been with MDOT for 23 years and with MDOT’s Local Agency Program for 16 
years. Currently, Harrison’s primary duties include project funding, programming, and environmental com-
pliance. Prior to joining MDOT’s Local Agency Program, he worked in the Bridge Design section. Harrison 
graduated from California State University, Sacramento, in 1994 with a bachelor’s degree in Civil Engineer-
ing, and he is licensed professional engineer in Michigan.

     View webinar overview.
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